
 

BOARD RECAP — April 5, 2022 Meeting 

On Tuesday, April 5, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees met to consider 
employment recommendations for the 2021–22 and 2022–23 academic years. The meeting took place in 
Building One of Central Services, located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South Carolina. 

The meeting opened at 8 A.M. in the auditorium. The board promptly voted to enter executive session to discuss 
2021–22 and 2022–23 employment recommendations. The Board of Trustees resumed the public portion of its 
meetings at 8:16 A.M. when the board finished its executive session discussion. 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 
• the April 5, 2022 Board Meeting agenda.  
• one certified recommendation for the 2021–22 school year. 
• 30 certified recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• one administrative recommendation for the 2021–22 school year. 
• one administrative recommendation for the 2022–23 school year. 
• 2,220 certified renewals for the 2022–23 school year as presented by administration. 
• the Newly Hired Support Staff Report as presented by administration.  
 


